Friends of the Library
donate record browser

The Friends of the Library
recently donated a Record
Browser to be used in the Bell
Memorial Public Library, Men-
tone. The record browser will hold
up to 550 records. Other items
that have been donated by the
Friends of the Library are: the
furnished reading corner, the chil-
dren’s corner, and they recently
installed background music for the
library. These domations have
been made possible through bake
sales, food booth at Mentone
Day’s, bake sales and  other

money making projects in the
past.

One of the future items that the
Friends of the Library are going
to be working for is a Display
Rack. They hope to raise enough
money at their food booth during
this year’s Mentone Egg Festival
to be able to obtain the display
rack for the library.

Librarian at the Bell Library is
Madeline Fisher and Assistant Li-
brarian is Eileen Bowser.
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